
School Board Meeting:    June 27, 2016 
 
Subject: BHS North parking lot 

rehabilitation 
 
Presenter:      John Heltunen 
 
 
SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

 
Accept low grand total bid from Knife River Construction for $375,895.50 to 
complete the north parking lot rehabilitation at Buffalo High School.  

 

  
  

DESCRIPTION: 
 

  
Enclosed is the bid tabulation form that shows the 4 bids that were received to 
complete the rehabilitation of the north lot at BHS.  Bid opening was held on 
Thursday, June 23rd. Also included are the letters of recommendation from WSB 
and Associates Inc. to accept the bid, along with the abstract of unit pricing for 
the project. 

  
  

If you have any questions about this project, please feel free to call me at 682-
8773. 


